Wilmore, Ky. March 8, 1985

Reverend Bruce R. McVety P.O. Box15 Princeten, Illineis 61356

Dear Brother MgVety,

Thank youffor your letter of February 26, 1985, addressed to Dr. Wayne E. Galdwell, which he has forwarded to me. We appreciate your application for Full Membership in the Wesleyan Theological Society.

Although the application blankyyou used from one of the Journals does not mention it, it is necessary for membership dues to accompany the application (in your case, \$10.00). Please send me your check for \$10.00, and I will proceed with the the process for your application for membership.

I'll enclose one of the annual letters which was sent to the members and friends of WTS recently.

William of yours intill.

William M. Arnett, Sec.-Treas. Wesleyan Theological Seciety Asbury Theological Seminary Wilmore, KY 40390